
 
June 2020 

Dear Parents, 

God’s blessings to you all! On behalf of the Day One Christian Academy, I would like to express our 

appreciation for all your thoughts, prayers and generosity throughout the school year and through the 

pandemic. We are so appreciative of all your time, dedication and support that you provide to Day One.  

We are excited to see so many children returning! Below are some reminders and updates for current 

Day One policies.  

 Effective June 1st, Day One Christian Academy will be returning to the regular program hours of 
6:30am-6:30pm.  

 The screening process will be going digital starting Monday. The link bit.ly/gdlcscreening or a QR 

code will be posted on the door to answer the screening questions. Prior to submitting, you will 
show the answers to the screener and all temperatures will be checked. Temperatures must be 
under 100.0 °F.  

 Children, caregivers, and staff with any symptoms or fever, will not be permitted into the 
building. The children, parent and staff’s health and safety is our top priority.  

 The classroom ratios have been lowered to help with the social distancing regulations.  

 The teachers have increased their cleaning efforts. Teachers are sanitizing and disinfecting the 
toys and the classrooms continuously throughout the day.  

 Masks are not mandatory and are up to the discretion of each person.   

 

During the month of June, the learning units will alternate weekly. The children will have 

loads of Summer Fun learning and exploring the themes of Camping, Space, 

Beach/Ocean, and God’s Servants. The summer program information will be posted on 

the website and parent board.  

Day One will also be hosting a fun Building Block Summer Camp the week of June 22-26 for 

children ages 3-6. The children will learn God is the builder of everything! Children will 

explore different Bible stories of God’s greatness and experience God’s love through many 

fun and engaging activities. The deadline to register is June 14th. 

We are very excited to announce Mrs. Shani Vindas will be moving to the Day One Admin team as 

Administrative Assistant! We are very excited as Mrs. Vindas starts her new role as she has much to 

offer the program! I pray you join us in celebrating with her in this position!  

Due to the pandemic, there have been delays for the memory books and are now expected to arrive 

mid-June. We will contact parents when the books arrive to coordinate a drive through pick up day for 

you and your child to come and collect all of their belongings and memory book from the school year.  

I pray God’s blessings to each of you during the summer months ahead.   

In His Name, 
Sarah Benson 

Director of Day One Christian Academy 
Day One Christian Academy 
18220 Upper Bay Road 

Houston, TX 77058 
281.333.3323 x1201 
www.dayonechristianacademy.org 
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